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Mr H H Henline

National Secretary

American Institute of Electrical Engiheers
33 West 39-th Street

New York, N.Y.

Dear Mr Henline;-

I am delighted to have
received your letter dated 11 May '33 and to
have signed the diploma therein referred to.
I am returning it to you in this same mail.

With all good wishes
Very truly yours
Harris J Ry
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